Words of Wisdom to Keep Your Bucket Filled

Week of December 15, 2013

#### **Connect With Us**

Website

**Free Resources** 

**Presentations** 

**Publications** 

**Shop With Us** 

**Contact Us** 



Join Our Mailing List!

Bucket Fillers, Inc. PO Box 255 Brighton, MI 48116-0255

Ph: 810-229-5468 Fx: 810-588-6782

Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00am - 3:30pm



#### **Stay Connected**







# **Another Bucketfilling Year**

Dear Fellow Bucket Filler,

As another year draws to a close here at Bucket Fillers, Inc., I am filled with gratitude and humility.

I am grateful for this extraordinary enterprise that continues to do meaningful and rewarding work. I am also humbled by the ways in which bucket filling has spread and made such a positive difference around the world.

Each member of our in-house and presenter team is an extraordinary individual who lives daily as a bucket filler and loves their work. I am grateful and humbled by their individual passion and their constant dedication and teamwork.

I will never cease to be grateful for the many bucket fillers I meet in my travels and am humbled when I see commitments made to bucket filling and how those commitments bring happiness into so many lives.

On a personal note, I am grateful that following seven years as a widow, I have found love once more and recently married a wonderful man and I am humbled by the expressions of happiness from my dear friends and family.

So it is with gratitude and humility that I approach the New Year and take this opportunity to wish you a year filled with gratitude, humility, and bucketfilling.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Carol McCloud

A thankful attitude opens windows of heaven. Spiritual blessings fall freely onto you through those openings into eternity. -- Sarah Young



### **Our Bucket Filler of the Week\***

Anjali DelPrato, a college professor from Media, PA

\*E-newsletter winners are randomly selected to win a free copy of our latest book, "Bucket Filling from A to Z!"

## **Bucketfilling Showcase**



This issue's picture was shared with us by Jeri Chandler, an elementary physical education teacher in in **Lafayette**, **Colorado**. Their school focuses on a different bucketfilling character trait each month and has been recognized nationwide for their outstanding character education initiative.

We invite you to showcase your organization's bucket filling in our worldwide enewsletter. Email a picture of your bucketfilling bulletin board, mural or other artwork to info@bucketfillers101.com.

Copyright © 2006-2013. All Rights Reserved.

Bucket Fillers, Inc. | PO Box 255 | Brighton | MI | 48116